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New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Environmental Bureau 
Mr. Roger Anderson 
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Land Office Building 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

Dear Roger: 

As an adjacent landowner, the Farmington District, Bureau of Land Management has reviewed the 
proposal for a commercial disposal facility on Middle Mesa by RMI Environmental Services. The 
current stipulations presented and discussed during your recent meeting in Farmington adequately 
address our concerns previously raised. The Farmington District has no objection to this proposal 
given that the current stipulations are incorporated as part of the approval. However, if this proposal 
requires a hearing, this office requests notification of the hearing. 

We request that any compliance problems noticed by BLM field personnel and subsequently reported 
to the Aztec Office of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division be corrected promptly. 

Chief, Branch of Lands, Cultural, 
Recreation, and Environmental Compliance 


